
BNAS building report for August 2021

The BNAS team is happy to great students back into the halls of our schools. Each of our 
team members received an official BNAS folio and lanyards along with a stress ball shaped like a 
buffalo. We have created more google drives to house language and cultural resources for our 
staff to use, primarily focused on materials that make learning fun and accessible. At the time 
there isn’t much to report on but look forward to the coming year


